Parishioners of Saint Augustine of Canterbury Church,

	Please read the attached letter from the Diocese of Belleville regarding spiritual bouquets for Bishop Braxton and financial donations for Bishop Braxton’s retirement residence.

	A spiritual bouquet is a promise to say a certain number of prayers for a person and his or her intentions.  If you would like to promise to say some number of Our Fathers, Hail Mary’s, and/or Glory Be’s for Bishop Braxton, please let our Parish Secretary, Joan Powell, know by phone, letter, or email, by July 3rd, 2020.  We will include all of your prayer promises in a card or letter to be sent to Bishop Braxton.

	If you would like to make a financial contribution, as described in the attached letter, please make your check payable to the Diocese of Belleville and mail it directly, with a memo or note describing that it is for the retirement residence, to:

	Mike Gibbons 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Chief Finance Officer
	Diocese of Belleville
	222 South Third Street
	Belleville, IL  62220.

	Please do not mail these checks or deliver them to our Saint Augustine Parish office or rectory.

	Thank you!


· Fr. Von Deeke
